
 

 

Our mission is to create opportunities for students to engage in learning with the community 

through real projects in nature and the communities of the Katahdin Region. 

 

Katahdin Students Partner with Patten 

Women’s Club 

Mrs. CariLynn Hanson and her junior high students 

worked with the Patten Women’s Club to solve a 

community problem. Students gathered information 

about the use of lumens in the Patten Academy Park in 

order to address the need for safer lighting, which would 

result in additional park usage in this special community 

space. Students not only collected information, they 

presented it to the town of Patten in order to further 

their project and solve the problem. 

Promoting Mentorship in 

Katahdin Woods and Waters 

National Monument  

Katahdin High School students assisted 

elementary students on a ski trip into the 

monument. Prior to the trip, students 

taught first graders about Leave No Trace 

ethics, mammals of the area, and how to 

practice safety and skill when utilizing skis. 

Students plan to come together to write 

op-eds about their experience for local 

newspapers.  

 

Climate Change Institute visits schools 

Laura Hartman, a University of Maine graduate student in the 

Climate Change Institute and School of Earth and Climate 

Science, has made several visits to 6th grade at Katahdin 

Elementary School.  During her visits, Ms. Hartman spoke to 

the class about rocks, volcanoes and rivers. She discussed 

fossils and how they are formed. She also brought rocks and 

shared interesting pictures with students.   

 

 



 

Nature Exploration Assists Writing Curriculum  

Ms. Lynda Kinson and her second grade students at Katahdin Elementary School 

have been integrating snowshoeing experiences with writing.  Students 

snowshoed weekly on school property and documented their walks through the 

use of iPads.  Then, students wrote personal narratives about snowshoeing. 

Students also wrote informational texts about snowshoes.  To conclude their 

winter's work students created their own iMovie documenting individual 

discoveries. 

Medway schools 

continue Historical 

Society Project 

Junior high students at the Medway Middle School 

continue to work on the Medway Historical Society 

project through a service learning fundraiser. Mrs. 

Alyssa Dickinson, Ms. Dawn Pray, mentors and 

students staffed to represent the project while 

community members came together to show 

support. 

Casco Bay High School 

Teams up with Katahdin 

Region Students for Service 

Learning Projects 

Two schools came together to learn 

about the Katahdin Region and complete 

a number of service learning projects. 

Together they completed projects that 

benefited the region and also provided 

valuable learning opportunities. 

Students plan to create an annual event 

that would work to accomplish similar 

tasks in the coming years.  

 

Upcoming Events 

April 28- Park to Every Classroom Training at Bryant Pond  

May 19- Fiddlers and Fiddlehead Festival in Patten, Maine 

June 21 & 22- Katahdin Learning Project Teacher Camp at 

NEOC 

Join us! Contact Kala at ​krush@rsu50.org​ or Scarlet at ​smcavoy@rsu50.org​.  
Watch for our next newsletter and find and follow us on Facebook under  

Katahdin Learning Project. 

 

mailto:krush@rsu50.org
mailto:smcavoy@rsu50.org

